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FIRE RELATED PRODUCT RECALL NOTIFICATION 
 
 
 
 

Serene Bathroom Heaters 

05 November 2007                                                         ACTION - New Zealand recall 

Problem The fan motor may stop, causing the heater to catch fire. 

Details Serene brand plastic bathroom heaters models S1088 (chrome) 
and S1077 (white) with serial prefix HB only. 

Sold after 25 March 2007. 

What to do Do not use the heater. Disconnect it from the power supply. 
 

 

Only Serene S1077 and S1088 bathroom fan heaters with serial 
number prefix HB are affected by this recall. 
Contact the original supplier or Energy Safety at: 

Worksafe New Zealand   

86 Customhouse Quay  

PO Box 165 
Wellington 6140 
New Zealand 

Free-phone (NZ only): 0800 030 040 
International: +64-3-962 6248 
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Information 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This notification has been compiled using information from external sources for the promotion of fire 
safety. Although care has been taken in preparing the information published, the New Zealand Fire 
Service does not guarantee the accuracy of it. The Fire Service is not responsible for any errors or 

omissions and accepts no liability whatsoever for any loss or damage howsoever arising. 
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